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  Student and Family Affordability Fund 2023/24 April 19, 2024 

 

FOR INFORMATION, INDEPENDENT SCHOOL PRINCIPALS/VICE-PRINCIPALS AND AUTHORITIES – Student and Family 

Affordability Fund 2023/24: As communicated via Deputy Minister’s Bulletin for Independent Schools on March 22, the 

Student and Family Affordability Fund is being replenished in the 2023/24 school year, which includes a $1.1 million 

allocation for independent school authorities. The Federation of Independent School Associations in British Columbia 

(FISABC) is assisting the Ministry in administering this grant, and eligible schools will be contacted by FISABC in the 

coming weeks regarding notional allocations, spending criteria, and next steps.  

 

Questions can be directed to FISABC’s Feeding Futures Coordinator: rocio@fisabc.ca. 
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